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SANTA SPOTTED
LEAVING BACK TO THE NORTH POLE

Santa is officially on the way home!
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Happy 2025! As we wave good bye to the end of the year and begin
this new year, we want to take a moment to express our gratitude for
the hard work each of you brings to our school community. The start
of a new year offers a fresh opportunity for growth, learning,
reflection, and we’re excited for what we will accomplish this year.

Here’s to a successful and fulfilling year ahead!



Winter Food Bundles

A huge thank you to Denise, youth council and staff for making a successful winter food
bundle event for our students. As Denise mentioned “the clothing donations were well
received! Many students and their families chose to make your gently used items ‘new to
them."’

Holiday Party 2024

Thank you to everyone who
for your holiday dishes,
participating in the gift
exchange, the holiday games
and most of all your smiles
and laughter! We are looking
forward to more celebrations
as this amazing school year
continues!

End of Term Wrap Up

During the wrap up, 120 students
were in attendance! Here are
some of the winners:

Romeo Chavez - Scooter 
Maria Guimaraes-
Ulta/Sephora Shopping Spree
Silvestre Reveles- Console

DECEMBER RECAPS



Holiday Break Recap 2024

Quality time! Canada

Siblings Family Living Desert
Zoo

Xmas
Just Married! Furbabies

Thank you for sharing your precious moments!



New Student Onboarding 01/06/25

The start of January consisted of welcoming and
onboarding 20+ new students to GCCA. A HUGE
thank you to all our staff for making sure they
attended on their first day, to greeting them and
walking them up to their class, going over resources/
PowerSchool/logs etc, it really takes a village! Thank
you for fostering a welcoming and supportive
community for students during this transitional time
and beyond.

Winter Semester Begins

This month, was the start of our short yet productive 6 week semester!
Here are a few updates thus far:

New Staff in January: Wendy Guerrero
Instructional Aide with the English Dept. supporting
Liz, Cody, and Alessa. 
Wendy previously served as a substitute teacher for
grades K-8.

Important Dates:
Winter Semester: January 6th- February 13th
January 17th: Board Meeting
January 20th: HOLIDAY, No School
January 27th: GCAC 3:00-4:15 PM

January Highlights/ 
Important Dates


